CACI

EVER VIGILANT

December 6, 2012

Federal Communications Commission
c/o International Burean

445 12" Street SW

Washington, DC 20554

Dear FCC International Bureau,

CACI is surrendering the Ku-band transitional license SES-LIC-20100910-01154 for Call Sign
E100100, as this is no longer active. CACI is surrendering operational authority for this license, If
you need additional information, please feel free to contact me at 732-460-7852.

Sincerely,

e S

Sukla Das

CACI Technologies, Inc
607 Industrial Way West
Eatontown, NJ 07724




